FINANCE ‘\ AUTHORITY

September 4, 2009

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL (heath@haussamen.com)
Heath Haussamen

Owner, NMPolitics.net

Reporter, the New Mexico Independent

RE: inspection of Public Records Act Request

Dear Mr. Haussamen:

This letter is in response to your e-mail dated September 2, 2009 wherein you requested copies of any
subpoenas issued to the New Mexico Finance Authority related to the now closed federal investigation
of the State’s dealings with CDR Financial Products, inc.

Attached please find copies of subpoenas issued by the federal grand jury to the New Mexico Finance
Authority related to this matter.

Attachments (2)

cc: Connie Marquez-Valencia, Records Custodian
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